
 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 

 
The Terrebonne Parish Council is announcing a vacant position on the Houma-
Terrebonne Regional Planning Commission.  The Planning Commission serves as an 
integral part of our government process.  By reviewing proposed plans for development, 
the commission works to assure sound planning and coherent development.  The primary 
points of review are:  Master Transportation Planning Issues; Subdivision Development; 
and Comprehensive Planning.   
 
Interested applicants must be registered voters in Terrebonne and should contact the 
Parish Council Office (6th floor Government Tower) at (985) 873-6518 for an application 
form.  Applications should be submitted prior to the Parish Council meeting of November 
8, 2006.  
 
Paul A. Labat 
Council Clerk 
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